
Let’s go the extra mile together
 
We are supporting the Charity for Civil Servants and taking part in the Mega Miles Challenge 
this May! Sign up and join a community of people strolling, walking, jogging, and even 
running, to support colleagues that need our help right now. 

Every mile matters and every penny we raise will help fellow civil servants through tough 
times. 

Together, how far can we go? Join in for FREE at cfcs.org.uk/megamiles
 
Charity for Civil Servants supports current, former and retired civil servants when they face 
tough times. From mental health struggles and financial assistance to relationship issues, 
getting through grief, and coping with disability, they’re here to help civil servants stay strong, 
whatever life brings. They’ve been there for civil servants for generations, providing an 
umbrella of support when it’s needed.
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